The Rawlinsons in the Rockies









Missionaries to Tueblo, Colorado Freewill Baptist Church of Pueblo

Loryrawlinson@fwbc.info

GOOD NEWS!

Thanks for all the prayers! We have safely arrived in Colorado. We are so thankful for all the people who helped assist us in this big move.

Deuteronomy 31:8

And the Lord, he it is that doth go before thee; he will be with thee, he will not fail thee, neither forsake thee: fear not, neither be dismayed.



Thank you for each church and individual that has come along side of us during this time. Please continue to pray for more monthly support as we get closer to our goal.

CHURCH

We are so excited to announce that we have had one child dedicated to the Lord and three baptisms since arriving in Colorado. We are also excited to see our children's church growing, with an average of ten kids joining us every Sunday. To accommodate our expanding group, we've started renovations in the foyer and children's church area this month. We are also so happy to announce that we have a children's playground being donated. The Family will be driving from NC to Colorado on Labor day weekend to help assemble the playset.





















PRAYER REQUEST

- -Financial Support for us to continue our ministry in Pueblo
- -Growth of the Church
- -Souls to be saved

